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  Governor monitoring search & rescue operation; asks to intensify operation 

 

ITANAGAR,August 5,2015: The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh, Shri JP Rajkhowa  

expressing grave concern over the missing helicopter in which Tirap Deputy 

Commissioner Kamlesh Joshi and two pilots were on board, has asked to further 

intensify search &  rescue operations. The Governor has been constantly monitoring 

the situation and is being updated on the progress of the rescue operation by the 

Chief Secretary Ramesh Negi. 

He was also apprised by the Chief Minister Shri Nabam Tuki that all possible steps 

have been taken and the Civil Administration, Police Army,CAPF, Airforce and the 

local populace  are continuing the search operations to track the missing helicopter. 

The Governor also spoke to Lt.Gen Bipin Rawat,GOC 3 Corps and discussed the 

situation on ground. He asked all the concerned authorities to cooperate and extend 

all out support for the search and rescue operations. 
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